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The New Jersey Law Journal recently featured Wilentz Shareholder and Co-Chair of the Employment Law 
team, Tracy Armstrong, in an article addressing the predicament New Jersey employers face under the 
Cannabis Regulatory Enforcement Assistance and Marketplace Modernization Act and how the proposed bill 
A890 could ease the situation.
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